
SUSAN SIMMS MARSH 
 

December 5, 2023 

 

VIA EMAIL 
Executive Council 
ASALH 
301 Rhode Island Avenue, NW 
Suite 1508 
Washington, D.C. 20001 
 
Dear Executive Council Members: 
 
This letter is to formally notify the Executive Council that I am resigning as Secretary of ASALH 
effective December 5, 2023. 
 
Thank you and the members of ASALH for the opportunity to serve on the Executive Council. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Susan Simms Marsh 
 


